

Crowmarsh Gifford C of E Primary School & Pre School

"Let Your Light Shine..." Matthew 5:16

Kindness
Resilience
Integrity
Courage
Curiosity

Thursday 27th April 2023

Dear Parents & Carers

Thank you for all your kind messages and comments of support for the school as we welcomed Ofsted in for an ungraded section 8 inspection. The staff were very open and honest with the inspector and whilst we are unable to share the findings until they are officially made public (approximately 30 working days) we feel confident that he saw the school as we do.

Ofsted came just as we were launching our new website. I hope by now you have had the chance to take a look at it. We welcome your feedback.

If you are struggling to access it our new providers have advised the following:

Parents may need to carry out a hard refresh (CTRL + F5 / CMD, SHIFT + R) when first visiting the URL so that they get the best first impression of your brand new design.

We hope that the new website will support better communication with school and home. We have included much of the previous websites information plus more, such as the School Calendar and a section for Letters & Newsletters. Letters will still be emailed to parents but it's always useful to be able to access them via the website. Information about the Kings Coronation celebrations has been uploaded so please take a look.

I hope everyone enjoys the first of the two Bank Holidays coming up: Monday 1st May school closed & Monday 8th May.

Yours sincerely

Mrs V. Eaglen Headteacher

